From: Mark Strait [mailto:mstrait@sharkskinroof.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 12:48 AM
To: Madani, Mo <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicense.com>; Madani, Mo <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicense.com>
Subject: Florida: Proposed Code Modifications


	[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise caution when clicking on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have concerns, please contact your Knowledge Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk.



  
Mo,

My understanding is the “Proposed Code Modifications” response deadline is November 22, 2022?
I was told I could my respond to you directly.
My position on the following proposed modifications is “Pulled of Consent” for all:

9998
10176
10166
10175
10093

Thank you,

Mark C. Strait, President
Kirsch Building Products
Sharkskin Roof Underlayments
"Setting the Standards"
805-796-7438 Direct Line
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